
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, July 25, 2016 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:35 pm by Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner and Mike Sibley 
Absent:  Commissioner Joe King 
Others present:  Lindsey Acord 
 

Approval of the minutes from the May 16th regular meeting.  Motion by Mike to 
approve the minutes as written, second by Richard; motion carried. 

 
Lindsey provided the commission with a letter from Chief Hill regarding termination of 

an officer and a request to hold another entry level/lateral exam.  The commissioners 
were also informed that new recruit, G. Hirst, will start at the Police Academy on, August 
8th. 

 
Commissioners tentatively scheduled Oral Boards for September 17th, so long as 

enough applicants will come interview.   
 

As there being no further business, motion by Richard to adjourn the meeting at 
5:00pm, second by Mike; motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 

    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


